May 22, 2017
Dear High School Parent:

Clear Creek High School (CCHS) is offering your child the opportunity to recover credits through
summer school. The criteria for your son/daughter to take these classes are:
e behind in credits needed for graduation, or

o failed the required course(s).

CCHS summer school will be held from Tuesday, May 30 through Friday, June 9 and July 24 through
July 28. The cost is $225 per course. Students may sign up for one or two courses. The summer school
session is each morning, 8:30am-10:30am and 10:30-12:30pm. Coursework will begin on May 30 and IF
completed prior to July 22, students do not need to return for the second session. The courses are accessed
online; however we feel that students’ success is greater with initial structure and supervision within the
school setting. Progress will be monitored by school staff throughout the entire period.

The initial nine-day day course is expected to fill up quickly and space is available on a first-come first-
serve basis. The registration form will be available on our web site at www.cchs.ccsdrel.org under the
Student & Parent Services. Registration deadline is May 30, 2017 or until all spots are filled. Bus
transportation is not provided during summer school.

There will be a mandatory parent orientation on May 30. Two sessions will be offered: 8:00am and
5:30pm. Please allow approximately 30 minutes for the orientation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kristin Kuczera at 303-679-4608.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Gardner, Principal
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